From: Nowacek. Rebecca

To: tclerks; Melissa Dolan; Jason Wilke
Subject: [External] Support for two area daycares
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 3:19:28 PM
Hello,

My name is Rebecca and I’m a resident of Wauwatosa. I’m writing to express my support for two daycare
providers: one expanding their services and one new provider that will provide care until 9pm. My children are
grown, but | remember well the difficulty and stress of finding high quality childcare close to home. As someone
who often had to stay late in the office, I’m particularly eager to express support for Gentle Care Learning Center. A
childcare center with extended hours is crucial for many families.

Thanks very much,
Rebecca Nowacek

Sent from my iPhone. Please excuse any typos or voice dictation errors.
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